From: Joshua Clements

To: Scanlon, Amy

Subject: Willy Street Coop - Landmarks Committee
Date: Monday, December 10, 2012 3:50:20 PM
Ms. Scanlon,

I would like to submit written public comment to the Landmarks Committee meeting
today (if it is not too late) regarding the Willy Street Coop development proposal.

I am a Coop Member and nearby resident (1327 Spaight). | frequent the Coop
weekly, almost always by walking.

I fully support the Coop Expansion Plans, as provided in elevation renderings to the
Landmarks Committee and their accompanying narrative. The Coop is a crucial
business for vitality and livibility in our neighborhood, and is a model for other
Madison neighborhoods and beyond. This expansion would partially accommodate
explosive growth in sales and customer traffic at the current location without
negative impacts on neighboring properties or residents.

Respectfully Submitted,

Joshua Clements

joshuarclements@gmail.com
1327 Spaight
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